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Description automatically generated]TO:		Economic and Community Development Committee
FROM:		Colin Tarbert, President and CEO
POSITION:	Support
SUBJECT:	City Council Bill No. 21-0008 – City Property – Naming the Playground in Northwest Park, located at 2027 West Rogers Avenue, to be the Rikki Spector Playground

INTRODUCTION
The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is reporting on City Council Bill No. 21-0008 introduced by Councilmembers Schleifer and Middleton.

PURPOSE
For the purpose of naming the playground in Northwest Park, located at 2027 West Rogers Avenue and approximately 100 feet from the street, to be the Rikki Spector Playground.

BRIEF HISTORY
This Bill will name the previously unnamed playground in Northwest Park after longtime Councilmember Rochelle “Rikki” Spector, who assisted the community in receiving funding for the playground’s construction.

FISCAL IMPACT
None

AGENCY POSITION
The Baltimore Development Corporation Supports City Council Bill No. 21-0008. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kimberly Clark at kclark@baltimoredevelopment.com.
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